
Good news from a distant land
is like cold water to a thirsty person.
Proverbs 25:25

It is good news that Boyet and Daryl Lisbe are nearing 100% of their support target. 

Pray that they can be deployed to Bangkok by November 1. 

You can see more and give for their financial needs at https://globalhz.org/bsop-lisbe/
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It is good news that Bethlehem Star of Peace (BSOP) appointee Jean Capangpangan was able to 
make a vision trip to Bangkok this month visiting Santisuk English centers, interacting with BSOP 
fieldworkers, and attending cell group in Santisuk-Silom, as well as joining Friday worship in Bangkapi. 
Pray for Jean as she returns to Cebu, Philippines for another year of teaching in LHBC Christian 
Academy.



It is good news that a small group of USA-based support team members are planning to visit
Cambodia in November to be mutually encouraged by BSOP fieldworkers there.

It is good news that the July 27-29 Santisuk English Camp has a good number of Thai students
pre-registered. Pray for wisdom and strength for the BSOP camp leaders as well as for spiritual
responses from campers.

It is good news that Dennis & Melody Nordine will tentatively visit Thailand and
Cambodia October 1 ‘til December 20 to volunteer at Santisuk English centers and visit each of the
BSOP fieldworkers during their time there.

It is good news that the support teams of all 15 BSOP global workers (including Lisbes and
Jasper E.) are generous and faithful. When we pool everyone’s support for the first half of 2024, the
monthly average of $14,436 is just over 100% of the total fieldworkers’ budgets. Thank you for your
faithful prayers and financial support.

Onward,

Dennis & Melody Nordine
BSOP International Directors
https://globalhz.org/bsop-nordine/
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If you are having difficulty in changing giving platforms from Converge to Global Horizons (GHI),
please contact any of these people:
Dennis Nordine (BSOP) – 231-852-3739  -- dennis.nordine@gmail.com
Lisa Lewis (Converge) – 407-563-6074 – LisaL@converge.org
Daan Klem (GHI) – 612-294-0419 – daan@globalhz.org

mailto:dennis.nordine@gmail.com
mailto:%E2%80%93%20LisaL@converge.org
mailto:%E2%80%93%20LisaL@converge.org
mailto:%E2%80%93%20LisaL@converge.org
mailto:daan@globalhz.org

